
 

 

 

 
 
Invitation to FAMICON 2017 Leadership Conference 
 
Ki Hoon Kim and Michael Balcomb 
March 2, 2017 
 
Dear Family, 
 
On behalf of our national ministry team, we would like to invite and encourage you to attend FAMICON 
2017, our upcoming FFWPU USA Annual Ministry Conference at IPEC in Las Vegas from Monday 
April 3 (arrivals by 2pm) through Thursday, April 6 (departures after 3pm.) 
 
This year our main focus will be on Blessing and Tribal Messiahship, and we will hear inspiring 
testimonies and case studies from the two families who received a recent award from True Parents, and 
from ACLC pastors who have already blessed many couples in their own congregations. We will also be 
exploring the new “Three Ministries” structure developed by True Mother, with presentations from the 
Youth, Students and Young Adult Ministry, Blessing and Family Ministry, and the Evangelism / 
Witnessing Ministry. A third topic will be to explore the road map to “national restoration” as emphasized 
during our recent Cheon Il Guk leaders’ meetings in Korea. 
 
There’ll be plenty of time for networking, discussion, questions and group work, as well as breakout 
sessions that allow you to focus on the area where you feel most called to contribute. Please note that 
participants will be given important “homework” to complete both before and after the conference, so that 
we can make our actual time together the most productive. But don’t worry, we will also have time for 
some outdoors and indoors fun together! 
 
Registration is available online here. Once you have received your confirmation email, you can proceed 
to book air travel. For those interested in attending the High Noon Summit, which begins the following 
day on April 7, arrangements can be made for a continuous stay, but please register separately for that 
conference. 
 
See you in Las Vegas! 
 

 
 
 


